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Secretary of State Announces Top Election Integrity Attorneys 
for Defense of Landmark Proof of Citizenship Bill 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – In response to a federal lawsuit challenging Wyoming House Bill 156, 
which requires proof of United States citizenship and proof of Wyoming residency to register to vote, 
Secretary Gray announced the appointment of Mark Meuser and Michael Columbo of the Dhillon Law 
Group, as well as Scott Gessler, as lead counsel to defend the case. 

“Proof of citizenship and proof of residency for registering to vote are common sense, 
conservative election integrity measures, which is why house Bill 156 was the number one priority of our 
conservative election integrity agenda during the 2025 Legislative Session. The Dhillon Law Group and 
Scott Gessler bring a wealth of knowledge and experience regarding election law and defense of the truth. 
I am thankful for their expertise as we prepare a vigorous defense of the law and election integrity.” 
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